
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

I feel if they are going to provide a park in the new subdivsion it 
would have to be a better park than that is provided at the 
moment. I understand a few people are opposed to the 

relocation however the park at the moment is not fit for 

purpose and not a exciting one with very limited play 
equipment. Some people need to stop living in the past and 
embrase the oppurtunity that this could bring the community 
of Grove Street and surrounds. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  
 

I understand that all 
submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 

included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  John McCallum 

 


